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NOTE SUMMARY
FISCAL ANALYSIS:    IMPACT
NO IMPACT
 INDETERMINABLE IMPACT

LEVEL(S) OF IMPACT:  
 STATE
 LOCAL
 FEDERAL
BUDGET UNIT(S) IMPACT: Cabinet for Health and Family Services
FUND(S) IMPACT:  GENERAL  ROAD  FEDERAL  RESTRICTED AGENCY        OTHER

FISCAL SUMMARY
	FISCAL ESTIMATES
	2013-2014
	2014-2015
	2015-2016
	ANNUAL IMPACT AT FULL IMPLEMENTATION

	REVENUES
	
	
	
	

	EXPENDITURES
	
	$600,000-$1,000,000
	$600,000-$1,000,000
	

	NET EFFECT
	
	($600,000-$1,000,000)
	($600,000-$1,000,000)
	


(   ) indicates a decrease/negative
MEASURE’S PURPOSE: Requires hospitals to implement infection prevention programs for high-risk areas and throughout the facility and requires reports of data concerning infections.
PROVISIONS/MECHANICS: Creates new sections of KRS Chapter 216B.
FISCAL EXPLANATION: The costs to the Cabinet for Health and Family Services, as a result of this bill, are expected to be significant. At a minimum, the program would need one medical epidemiologist or physician epidemiologist, one data analyst, one trainer/educator, and one support person - all dedicated exclusively to fulfill the requirements of this legislation. Additional funding would be necessary for other expenditures related to indirect costs, computer systems, travel, equipment, supplies, and training. Initial implementation of this bill would require staff time and related resources to affect administrative policies, develop the website, and provide notice to and educate health facilities by the deadline established in the bill. The bill does not address validating or verifying the data submitted by the health care facilities other than Section 2(6), which requires a method of patient reporting. This could add additional costs for the cabinet, but the amount of costs is unknown due to a lack of clarity within the bill. The program costs for the cabinet are estimated at $600,000 to $1 million, an estimate similar to the actual expenditures realized in other states for like programs. 
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